
 

Date: 02/09/2024  

  

Subject: Official Communication Channels for Recruitment  

  

Dear All,  

We are writing to inform you of the official email addresses and communication channels for 

recruitment at EHS RECRUIT. Please be advised that all recruitment-related communications 

should only be conducted through the following email addresses:  

  

- hr@ehsrecruit.com   

- jobs@ehsrecruit.com    

  

We urge you not to engage with or trust any claims, communications, or phone numbers originating 

from email addresses other than those mentioned above. In particular, if you receive any unsolicited 

calls or offers claiming to be from our company, especially those requesting funds, please do not 

respond and immediately report the incident to hr@ehsrecruit.com    

  

Your attention & vigilance to this matter is greatly appreciated.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

  

Best regards,    

Team EHS Recruit 
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